
Prayer Requests

 
 

Rev. Neill McKay and
family in the loss of
his father, Duncan. 

 
Rev. Curt Matz and
family in the loss of
his sister, Sandra

Ross.
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Introducing the New Gambell Presbyterian Church
The Presbytery of Yukon and the community of Gambell, Alaska are very
pleased to announce that the new Gambell Presbyterian Church and 
Community Center is now open!  
 
The congregation kicked off ministry in the new building with Thanksgiving
Worship Services five days in a row, beginning November 18. The
presbytery plans to hold a ceremonial blessing of the new building
sometime in the new year - look for more information about this in the
coming weeks. 
 

 

2019 MLK Youth Mission Immersion Weekend
"Be the Change" is the theme for the 2019 MLK Youth Mission Immersion
to be held at St. John United Methodist Church January 18-19.   The
weekend provides an opportunity for youth from around Alaska to gather
together for worship and recreation on Friday night.   The youth spend
the night at St; John United Methodist Church and then gout on Saturday
and serve the community in different ways.   

All youth 7th-12th grade are welcome to attend. Registration is $30. You

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xzwfe_7y1MPrrZH6NiAyHv1fWeyLIOiTwSzPV_Qtd4eZJpxInf14k2dkKZUcGBXkL4OildKdP3QpPlQfEKqFUXEs426TQu-KJUvC1I4QsLJJ6ATWAC_arpmFAwgfA0tLz2lXCEd_beS4KQAe8OECkFMKvvAm9yDG&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xzwfe_7y1MPrrZH6NiAyHv1fWeyLIOiTwSzPV_Qtd4eZJpxInf14k0W2Zjzx0xZX_EohxxtWsSVYHZsI09YYSleMkJ2ZAvA_0sJ6YLhW_2opihPbx5RbUFJ7pUwinnVJh4luBQsdHPmC8AdX16StUz2ifMmBd5SchHGnEhEHh0qeBsTD7pKUonjRhZRRVPPX&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xzwfe_7y1MPrrZH6NiAyHv1fWeyLIOiTwSzPV_Qtd4eZJpxInf14k2HR9OSO5q0RIL5xiLmmu-fBtIMuHrgHXjh2WrqREK36YKx4VZBVqx9R8EanJpnhcrT5oRrGwA42cT4LX-I_Ei43SGi-r7fTDIsrAqnj2tNjIuGwEhZEHjo=&c=&ch=


can register at: 
http://www.stjohneagle.com/youth-mission-immersion-2019.html

Adults are needed to help with the supervision and driving of youth to the
different sites on Saturday. If you are available to be a driver or have
questions please contact Danna Larson at dllsitka@gmail.com.  

Earthquake Disaster Assistance

Youth Triennium 2019:  July 13 - 21, 2019
The Presbyterian Youth Triennium is a conference for youth from the  
PC(USA) and Cumberland Presbyterian Church. It is held every three years
at Purdue University (Indianapolis, IN).Through worship, small groups,
recreational  events and mission experiences the goal is to inspire youth
and adults to be disciples into today's world. Information about the
conference can be found at: www.presbyterianyouthtriennium.org.
 
Who Can Attend?

Youth (currrent 8th - 12th graders) who are actively involved in a

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xzwfe_7y1MPrrZH6NiAyHv1fWeyLIOiTwSzPV_Qtd4eZJpxInf14k_S-uHQ3PGRvV9XgNyoXNs_IADbbowYGc9TweLX3ije2ypVH9U2XNvPUoAIlLD1lms7QvIeIwogRjT0RnV9tjacnUv64tRMZ2crElwYJb5bgSdn7hR3Lhc4d85a2KCcQhIKToIvwQUJr6oz25ACj9Qwgxc7IUgaoOh-hXtCAZmBi&c=&ch=
mailto:dllsitka@gmail.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xzwfe_7y1MPrrZH6NiAyHv1fWeyLIOiTwSzPV_Qtd4eZJpxInf14kyPrW95InwhYc6zpS9rHZANlkecxgCG61M1SPgeIxcY0BxD-cyeYh2IbmS28ENeGL3JFLgsjc_NeIIJpf3HpKXlwOexsWALqckPLDB1Vz6zmaeYy9B-IK3XziHIGvc5VN3tM-iDgxZU4&c=&ch=


PC(USA) congregation
Adult advisors (chaperones for the youth from our delegation)
College-age staff (serve on work crew to support the Triennium)
Small group leaders (adults 23 years and older who lead small group
gatherings)

 
Costs: $1450 per youth participant
Each church will need to work with their youth participants in determining
what is paid by the participant and the church. Scholarships are available
to help if a church or congregation is not able to pay the entire $1450.  
In the past individuals or churches have received money from civic groups
or native corporations through youth empowerment (or similar names)
funds.   

Airline tickets (roundtrip from village to Anchorage) for up to two village
youth participants per church would be paid by the Yukon Presbytery.   If
additional travel grants are secured or airline ticket prices go down
participants will be notified.

Please see the Presbytery Triennium Information Sheet for more details.  
 

Adopt A Chair Fundraiser
Work on the Gambell new church building is progressing and we need your
help!  The chairs for the new sanctuary have been ordered and are
heading to Gambell on the barge this July.  So we are holding an "Adopt A
Chair" fundraising program to help offset the cost.  We are asking for a
donation of $100 to sponsor a single chair.  Of course you are always
welcome to donate as much or as little as you can.  Every little bit helps! 
Donations can be made out to the Presbytery of Yukon and sent to the
presbytery office marked "Adopt a Chair".  Thanks! 

Youth Summer Theological Institute

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xzwfe_7y1MPrrZH6NiAyHv1fWeyLIOiTwSzPV_Qtd4eZJpxInf14k_S-uHQ3PGRvxtxjSjY3c9eCWz_Cnj6wLphjo31SmIndi2qCu8_Vf1A8fpKfV7CrJvs0ApepTQyNaMEEvHRVCsHA2p_hAfEMMljUfwBPDCh-skdmxTmEoxlCewix7exEyq_hpGSI6zczsRwvfDycbdjaN6qluMDFhG1_AkqjzVXJnYY7acUXvroIQO-nbNz0S6pRiRbw8J4e&c=&ch=


 Mark Your Calendars

December 24-
28, 2018

     Christmas Holiday
The presbytery office will be closed the week of December
24th through December 28th in observance of Christmas on
Tuesday, December 25th. 

January 1, 2019      Happy New Year
The presbytery office will be closed on January 1st. 



February 22-23,
2019

     Our Next Presbytery Meeting
Location: United Protestant Church in Palmer
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